
 

June 3, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
ASOTIN TELEPHONE CO. 
RACHELLE A. LADWIG  
525 JUNCTION ROAD 
MADISON, WI 53717 
 
 
 
RE: Docket No. 39/Advice No. 114 
 
 
On May 15, 2015, Asotin Telephone Co. filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff,  
PUC Or. No. 3. 
 
This filing revises tariff rates for Intrastate Switched Access as required by FCC Order  
No. 11-161 and subsequent order (DA 14-434) adopted March 31, 2014. 
 
These sheets are acknowledged and will become effective with service rendered on and after  
July 1, 2015. 
 
One receipted copy of the sheet is returned for your files. 
 
 
 

 
Bryan Conway 
Administrator 
Telecom and Water Division 
(503) 378-6200 
Fax:  (503) 373-7752 
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